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With the cancelation of Work Weekend, DCC is exploring for families or small groups to serve on individual projects 
during the closure. If you enjoy painting, tree trimming, brush clearing, cleaning, building, plumbing, tiling, etc., contact 
info@driftcreek.org or call 971-600-1244 to make arrangements. It is still too early to know whether summer programs will be available.  
 

The EMC ministry Laundry Unicorns has been providing an opportunity for local people living on the street to get their laundry done 
for free. However, due to the pandemic, EMC is now collecting laundry from camps, both those sanctioned and unsanctioned by local 
cities. Additionally, congregation members who don't need the stimulus checks are donating their money to a special benevolence fund, 
which will be used for local families in need. by calling service  
agencies to determine what changes they have made to their services and helping to communicate those changes more broadly. Finally, 
EMC is increasing their web of communication. Volunteers are making weekly calls to members and friends to see how they are doing, 
to talk for a bit and to see if they are having their needs met. This has led to some of our congregation making masks or going to the 
store to buy groceries for others.    
 

 
Since the April has been cancelled, consider making a monetary donation (before May 31) in lieu of attending the festival in order to support 

one of the or the General Fund which will go directly to MCC. Please indicate preferences with your donation. 
Gifts can be mailed to 1413 W. Bear Track Dr., Meridian ID 83642 or given online at www.idahomrs.org. Look for details coming soon about an 
alternate event being planned for August 29 at Evergreen Heights Mennonite Church in Caldwell, ID.  
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AMBS is offering free online resources for living and worshipping together through extraordinary times. The growing list is a collection 
of suggested resources from the AMBS learning community that can foster a during the 
global COVID-19 outbreak. Please explore these resources and share them freely!  
 

Click here for the latest collection of PeaceMail.  
 

Follow this link for the latest edition of MWC’s Courier.  
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